
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
April 8, 2020 

      

 

STAGE 4 WATERING RESTRICTIONS IN EFFECT 

 
The RDN wishes to notify you that while Stage 2 Watering Restrictions are in-
place in other RDN Water Service Areas, the Decourcey Water Service Area 
will remain in Stage 4 Watering Restrictions until further notice. 
 
Aquifer levels in the Decourcey/Pylades Road area are low and are being 
monitored continuously.  Please make efforts to reduce domestic water use 
wherever possible in order to help the aquifer return to adequate levels.   
 
Your ongoing efforts to adhere to Stage 4 Watering Restrictions are greatly 
appreciated.  If the aquifer level shows improvement, the watering 
restrictions may be amended.   
 
For helpful tips about xeriscaping and rainwater collection, please visit 
https://rdn.bc.ca/outdoor.   
 
Thank you.  

 

For more information, please contact: 

 Water Services 
 Regional District of Nanaimo 
 250-390-6560 or 250-248-4914 
 rcu  


